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Fairfield County Foundation Announces New Opportunity for Online Giving
LANCASTER, Ohio - The Fairfield County Foundation is pleased to announce the addition of online giving to its website. The online portal allows donors to securely give the amount of their choosing to either an existing fund or to a broad issue area that addresses a specific community need. In addition to a one-time donation, it also gives donors the opportunity to give a recurring monthly or annual donation. 
“The Fairfield County Foundation and its programs are dependent upon the monetary support of our community members, and we’re so grateful for their generosity each year,” said Amy Eyman, Executive Director of the Fairfield County Foundation. “We’re thrilled that we’re now able to make giving to the Foundation easier for our donors through the new online donating system.” 

The Foundation partnered with Network for Good, a nonprofit-owned for-profit that offers online fundraising software, to securely process online credit card payments. Donations can be made at www.fairfieldcountyfoundation.com. 
About the Fairfield County Foundation:
The Fairfield County Foundation is a 501 (c) (3) non-profit that along with its supporters, helps to sustain and enhance the quality of life and economic viability in our community. Its scholarship program helps to sustain opportunities for local youth to achieve their academic goals. The Foundation was formed in 1989 and grants today continue to support the arts, children’s programs, health and wellness projects, community development, academics, and more.  For more information about the Foundation, please call 740-654-8451 or visit www.fairfieldcountyfoundation.org. 
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